


A winner is a dreamer who

never gives up.



~ Nelson Mandela ~
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From The Office

INformation

In the blink of an eye, the holidays are over and we're back at school.
Welcome to everyone and good luck for term three.



Mrs Chané Small will be on maternity leave from 31 July. We wish her 

all the best and trust that this will be a special time.
Mrs Mariëtte de Bruin will be substituting for her.



On 9 August, approximately 800 learners from the three Midstream schools will perform

together in cultural performances at the Pretoria State Theatre. We are very excited about
this performance. There are only a few seats available, so book as soon as 

possible to avoid disappointment.
Please click on the link below for bookings:

BOOKINGS



AFTERCARE NEWS
We regret to inform you that Rita Snyman, a valued member of our aftercare team, is leaving us at the
end of July. Her husband has been offered an exciting opportunity overseas, and while we will miss her

dearly, we wish them both the best in this new venture.
In light of Rita's departure, we are looking for a dynamic lady to take her position at the aftercare until
the end of the year. This role specifically relates to our Grade 1 Afrikaans group. If you happen to know

of someone who would be suitable for this role, please do not hesitate to reach out to 
Mrs Cindy Marais or Mr Steven Swanepoel.

https://www.webtickets.co.za/v2/Event.aspx?itemid=1529460568
https://www.webtickets.co.za/v2/Event.aspx?itemid=1529460568
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Midstream Ridge Primary School is going to support various actions during the month of August, while
having a lot of fun at the same time. Wednesdays are now going to be the highlight of the week!

On each of these days, as indicated above, the learners may dress according to the theme. This privilege will
cost R20 per day. The funds will go towards the benefit of TRUTH Charity, 

the Gr. 7 Farewell gift and the Orchestra tour.



Furthermore, we would like to support Mr Nathan Green by purchasing a mobile scooter for him which will
enable him to return to work sooner than planned. We therefore kindly ask for a donation of R30.



To make it easier for everyone, you can make a once-off payment of R150 to your child's register teacher.

Participation in the supporter days and the donation is voluntary.
 



"Be The Light" Concert
We are very excited about the concert taking

place on Saturday, July 22 at 18:00, in the MRP
School Hall. It promises to be a masterpiece with
excellent performers. Do not miss it. Follow the

link below or scan the QR code for bookings:
BE THE LIGHT CONCERT


















Tickets will also be available at the door. 
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PARENTING OPPORTUNITY
On Saturday, 29 July 2023, Trinity Church is offering 

a course for parents. Attendance is free but please
"RSVP" so they can prepare accordingly. Please follow

the link below to book your place:
TRINITY PARENTING - RSVP

BLGG STUDY METHODS COURSE
Please follow the link for information regarding an

extended study course for Gr 4-7 learners:
STUDY METHODS BLGG

https://www.quicket.co.za/events/220595-be-the-light-wees-die-lig/
https://www.freechurch.life/event-details/navigating-parenting
https://www.freechurch.life/event-details/navigating-parenting
https://www.quicket.co.za/events/220595-be-the-light-wees-die-lig/
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/Study-Methods-Course-August-2023.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/Study-Methods-Course-August-2023.pdf
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SPORT
HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES

There was great excitement among the learners who were looking forward to the various sports tours during
the holidays. Midstream Ridge Primary School participated in the tournament in White River with three girls'
hockey teams, u.11, u.12 and u.13, while our three boys' hockey teams, u.11, u.12 and u.13, participated in the

Bloemfontein hockey tournament. We are proud to announce that the following players were 
crowned with the following overall awards during the tournament:

Best Defending Player (u.11) ~ Christiaan Rautenbach
Best Goal Keeper (u.12) ~ Lunathi Sotshintshi

Best Link (u.12) ~ Omolemo Mphake
Best Defending Player (u.12) ~ Ethan Modena

Best Player (u.12) ~ James du Preez
Best Goal Keeper (u.13) ~ Adriaan Janse van Rensburg




Midstream Ridge Primary School's u.12 and u.13 cricket teams also showed their mettle during the 
White River tournament. They had the privilege of playing in the Kruger National Park in Skukuza, a game that

was truly an incredible experience for both the players and the spectators.



Hosted annually in the heart of Midstream, Midstream Ridge Cricket Week reached new heights in 2023, with
17 schools, 620 cricketers, 20 matches a day, 50 teams and 80 coaches.




It truly was a packed holiday programme.
 Our sincere thanks to every parent, sponsor and especially to our staff and learners who 

participated in the tours. We will definitely do it again next year.



CRAVEN WEEK
The u.13-Craven Week took

place from 25 to 30 June at
Maritzburg College in

Pietermaritzburg. It truly 
was a festival of exciting rugby
with 18 teams participating in

this event. The Blue Bulls
achieved an overall fourth
place. Congratulations to

Heinrich Becker and 
Takura Mupakati who

represented 
Midstream Ridge Primary.
We are very proud of you!
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EVER HEARD OF

EVER HEARD OF

The three Midstream schools will be
presenting their own T20 Smash series,

with interesting rules. Come and support the
Wolves, Huskies, Rhinos and Foxes during

their games.

IPL??IPL??
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MRP's Cross Country season has
started. Practices take place Monday to Thursday,

13:45 - 14:45. Races take place on Fridays. 
All who are interested, are welcome,

even learners who want to improve their 
fitness level for other sports. 




CROSS COUNTRY


